From: mrianne jacobs-|im

Sent: 05 July 2023 13:18

To: Obote Hope; Planning Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: 2023/1638/L & 2023/1377/P - 29 Conway Street: No Comment in principle

Hello Obote,

BCAAC considers the above planning proposal & drawings for the HMO (creating 4 flats) better than many
seen. It has No Comment if the development keeps to its stated aims of restoration of historic detail &
materials used. The committee was perplexed about the staircase between the 1°* & 2" floor; where it led
to and were not able to clearly ascertain where the entrance door to Flat 4 actually was.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of Bloomsbury CAAC



